PARENTAL PERMISSION TO BE TRANSPORTED BY PRIVATE VEHICLE

Dear Parent/Guardian:
	It is occasionally necessary to use private vehicles to transport students to school activities.  The following guidelines apply when private vehicles are used:
1.  The activity is approved by the principal and is sponsored by the school or district.
2. The driver, whether student, teacher, or parent, must have a valid driver’s license and automobile insurance must be in force on the vehicle.
3. Every student being transported must have and use a seat belt.
Claims which might arise from the use of private vehicles must first be made against the owner’s insurance company.  Secondary claims, under some circumstances, could be made against the Granite School District under the non-owned automobile section of its policy.



_____________________________________ has my permission to be transported to                                                             
	Students Name

______________________________ on _________________________ by private vehicle.
	Activity				Date


							________________________________
							Signature of Parent/Guardian
																			________________________________
							Date
